
 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 
  
Y10 Assessments Monday 19th June – Friday 30th June  
  
As communicated earlier in the year, during the period Monday 19th June until Friday 30th June, Y10 students will 
be having assessments in the majority of their subjects.  Most assessments will take place during students’ 
normal lessons; however, we will be conducting the following assessments under typical GCSE conditions, in 
order to prepare students for the experience next year: 
  
Monday 19th June AM     English Literature 2h 30 
Monday 19th June PM     Science 1h 15 
Tuesday 20th June AM     Maths 1h 30 
  
These will take place in the Sports Hall and Dance Studio and will conform to JCQ regulations, a copy of which 
can be found here: https://www.heworthgrange.org/attachments/download.asp?file=387&type=pdf 
Students will be reminded of these regulations during their advisories next week and will be given instructions to 
make sure they know what to do. 
  
In addition, the students in these bands will have Science (Dual Award only) exams which will run until 3pm on 
the following days: 
 
10G:  Tuesday 20th June  
 Thursday 22nd June 
 
10H:  Wednesday 21st June 
 Friday 23rd June 
 
Should there be an urgent reason why your child cannot stay until 3pm on those days, please contact Mr Gates to 
discuss beforehand. 
 
When students are not in these examinations they will be in lessons and are expected to attend school as 
normal.  Attendance is vital over this period. 
  
Following the marking and moderation of these assessments we will send you information about the progress of 
your child before the end of this term.  For subjects where an assessment has not taken place, a “working at” 
grade will be calculated taking into account the coursework and module marks students have already achieved. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the Head of Year for Y10, Mr Gates. 
 
Kind Regards,  

          
 
Mrs Froom  Mr Gates 
AHT   Head of Year 10 
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